

*Eyre Peninsula*  
**FIELD DAYS**  
**CLEVE**



24 March 2020

Dear Exhibitors, Caterers & Volunteers,

The Eyre Peninsula Field Days Committee held a special meeting last night to make a decision on how we should best proceed with our Field Days amongst the current COVID-19 crisis.

We decided to postpone our Field Days until the **29<sup>th</sup> September – 1<sup>st</sup> October 2020**. This gives us an extra 6 weeks from the original dates.

We will continue to monitor the situation very closely and will be following the advice of Health and Government departments in relation to the COVID-19 outbreak. With this in mind, if there is still no clear end in sight by the middle of June, we will make the decision to cancel altogether.

In the event that we do cancel, exhibitors will receive over 3 months notice of the cancellation and a **FULL REFUND** on all site fees paid. If the new dates do not suit you, please get in contact with our secretary, Meagan, and we will arrange cancellation of your booking and refund any amounts paid.

So, for now, we are proceeding with plans and will be pleased to keep on receiving your applications. We are also extending the early bird discount until the end of May.

For the sake of our agricultural community, we are hopeful that we can hold a hugely successful field days at the end of what will be a long and very quiet winter (but hopefully very wet!). We hope it is a celebration of our industry and a time to come together and just enjoy each other's company.

We wish you good health during this very difficult time and look forward to seeing you in September.

Please do get in contact if you have any questions.

Yours sincerely  
Geoff Bammann  
President